If Chamberlain is no longer the Chiefs, what will the mascot be?

All graduating classes 1958-2022 will remain Chiefs.

Moving forward, the current students will decide on a new mascot in the 2022-23 school year.
Hillsborough County School Superintendent Addison Davis says Chamberlain students will go

through a process to select a new mascot.

School colors will remain green and gold.



